


Dear Senator _______________
	I am told that Congress is about to act on a law that would phase-out the commensurate wage provisions that, in my view, offer a reasonable accommodation , creating many work options for people with disabilities.  Currently, companies can secure commensurate wage certificates from the Department of Labor permitting them to pay a worker with a disability a rigorously calculated minimum wage if they are not able to produce as much work as a non-disabled employee.  This is eminently fair and consistent with our American heritage that workers should be paid for what they are able to produce.  Imagine the response of a non-disabled worker being paid the same wage for producing twice the amount of work as a disabled worker?
[bookmark: _GoBack]	If this reasonable accommodation is taken away, my (son/daughter) would not have any options to earn a meaningful wage, would only have social or leisure recreational activities available to him/her during the workday, and be left feeling useless and not a real part of the community.  Contrary to what some people say, not everyone wants to work in a competitive job, or has the necessary skills.  People with disabilities should be able to choose the type of work they want to do and how they get paid.  Please vote against S. 2001 so my (son or daughter) can continue to earn a meaningful wage and be valued as a worker.
								________________________

